
From: Margaret Parsons < >  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 11:34 AM 
To: ssiinfo <ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Housing priority on ssi 

 

Trust Committee, 

Please make housing on SSI the number 1 priority. I would also like to know the reasons that 

not one of the recommendations of the housing advocacy group’s recommendations have not 

been acted upon. I believe that a fully public and prompt response to this enquiry is not 

unreasonable given that many on SSI consider this an urgent issue 

Margaret Parsons  
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